
READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 
Monday 15th  November 
SLT Literacy Chit Chats 

Anti-bullying Week 
Book Week Scotland 
9.30am Whole School Time 

Tuesday 16th November P1J Twitter Takeover 
9.30am Miss S to visit P6R 
3.30pm Staff Collaboration 
3.30pm SLT meeting 
6pm Parent Council Meeting- link below 

Wednesday 17th  
November 

9am Miss S at meeting- Irvine 
9.30am P2 children- Read Write Count with Family Learning Team 
11am P3 children- Read Write Count with Family Learning Team 
Miss Haines in P3 PM 
Wear Spots to school 

Thursday 18th  November INSERVICE DAY 

Friday 19th  November HOLIDAY 

 

Monday 22nd November 
 

HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 23rd November P7D Twitter Takeover 
9.30am Whole School Time 
3.30pm Staff Collaboration 

Wednesday 24th November  

Thursday 25th November 1.45pm Miss S to Cluster HT meeting 

Friday 26th November HT to collaborative Improvement day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Abbey Primary 
 

15th November 2021 

 

School Car Park 

A number of parents have raised concerns over the cars parking at the gates where the entrance 

to the parent car park is. We will be monitoring this and you will be asked to move if you park 

here. This is for the safety of our school community! Please ensure you park within the parking 

bays or drop off point. We must keep each other safe! Thank you for everyone’s efforts this week 

to keep our car park a safer place! 

Parent Council 

Parent Council meeting will run on Tuesday evening at 6pm. Please click the link to join us. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_YzQ1YzdjODgtYzJmNi00OGU3LTkyMmUtOWE0NWRlMmI3ZGEy%40t

hread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22bef5d4b2-6c9e-4fe0-9bdf-

45398ab43327%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224c1cacac-d535-451e-adf5-

e274b4411814%22%7d 
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Vision and Values 

We ran a competition for children and adults to design our new vision and values design. 

I am delighted to share with you that Tilly in our upper school class was chosen out of 

hundreds of entries, which were whittled down to 10 and then our whole pupil group 

picked their favourite design. Tilly’s design is below- this will now be digitalised and 

made into posters which will be displayed around the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wear spots to school 

Next Friday is Children in Need. We will 

show our support for this by wearing spots 

to school on Wednesday 17th November. 

Children can bring in a donation but this is 

not a necessity.  

Christmas Celebrations 

North Ayrshire Council have sent out agreed 

celebrations that we are able to have this 

year. We are still unable to have our normal 

festive shows however the staff are 

working hard in the background to bring a 

production to you with a difference- watch 

this space!  

Scottish Book Week 

Next week we will not celebrate this as a 

whole school as we will celebrate this in 

January when we open our new school 

library. Teachers may still provide 

activities linked to this in class.  

Anti-bullying Week 

Next week we will focus on anti-bullying 

week. We will be sending a consultation 

to parents as we will now refresh our 

RESPECT ME Policy within Abbey 

Primary to link with our vision and values.  


